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Comments: Dear Forest Service,

 

 

 

I'm writing to urge you to reconsider and abandon the Jellico Vegetation Management EA. Clearcutting or logging

this forest can lead to landslides and to the overgrowth of invasive species that have already caused

management issues there. Logging forests every 40 or so years does not allow indigenous species to fully take

root or continue. There are lovely stands of ginseng and other valuable plants for humans and wildlife. Please

abandon this plan and protect this valuable resource.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

Tina Mozelle Braziel


